
August 8, 2014 
 
To the Public Works Committee 
 
Subject:  Common Council Resolution File Number 130808 
 
Dear Honorable Members: 
 
Returned herewith is Common Council Resolution File Number 130808, being a resolution to grant a 

special privilege to The Chef’s Table LLC to construct and maintain a wood entrance structure with 

platforms and steps and to keep and maintain a backup driveway in the public right-of-way for the 

premises at 500 South 3
rd

 Street. 
 
The applicant had renovated the existing building, creating a private dining facility, and, as part of the 

renovation, had constructed a wood entrance structure at the southeast corner of West Virginia Street and 

South 3
rd

 Street. Said entrance structure is comprised of two platforms of different elevations connected 

by a single step and a set of steps at the east end to the lower platform. In addition, the applicant intends 

to return to use a previously existing loading dock door and backup driveway, which had not been used 

for many years. 
 
We are not aware that the presence of said items will have an adverse effect on the general use of the 

public right-of-way. We have, therefore, prepared the attached special privilege resolution, which, if 

adopted, will allow said items to occupy the public right-of-way.  
 
Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

 

 

Ghassan Korban 

Commissioner of Public Works 

 

 

 

Art Dahlberg 

Commissioner  

Department of Neighborhood Services 
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Attachment 

 

c: Alderman Jose Perez  


